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Scanfil’s January-March Interim Report Release on 24 April 2025

Scanfil plc will publish its interim report for January-March 2025 on Thursday, 24 April 2025, approximately at 8:00 a.m.

EEST (7:00 a.m. CEST). 

The online event starts at 10:00 a.m. EEST (9:00 a.m. CEST). The interim report will be presented in English by Scanfil’s CEO

Christophe and CFO Kai Valo. You can attend the meeting here. 

A recording of the webcast and the presentation material will be available on Scanfil's website on the same day. 

For more information: 

Pasi Hiedanpää

Director, Investor Relations and Communications

tel. +358 50 378 2228

pasi.hiedanpaa@scanfil.com

Scanfil in brief

Scanfil plc is the Europe’s largest stock listed electronics manufacturing services company in terms of turnover. The

company serves global sector leaders in the customer segments of Industrial, Energy & Cleantech, and Medtech & Life

Science. The company’s services include design services, prototype manufacture, design for manufacturability (DFM)

services, test development, supply chain and logistics services, circuit board assembly, manufacture of subsystems and

components, and complex systems integration services. Scanfil’s objective is to grow customer value by improving their

competitiveness and by being their primary supply chain partner and long-term manufacturing partner internationally.

Scanfil’s longest-standing customer account has continued for more than 30 years. The company has global supply

capabilities and eleven production facilities across four continents. www.scanfil.com 
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